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Decision: Accept (Poster)

Comment:

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract titled "LLMs and NLP for Generalized Learning in Al-Enhanced Educational Videos and Powering Curated Videos with Generative Intelligence" has been
accepted for presentation as a poster at the NLP4Science workshop at EMNLP 2024. Congratulations!

If you have elaborated your abstract into a full-length paper, we offer two tracks for accepted papers:
Non-archival track:

For papers published in other venues (or currently under review). These papers can be presented as a poster during the workshop and listed on the workshop website as accepted, including a link to
the preprint/publication.

Archival track:

For original and unpublished papers that authors wish to include in the EMNLP workshop proceedings. These papers can be presented as a poster during the workshop and listed on the workshop
website as accepted.

Please revise your submission by clicking on the "Edit — Camera-Ready" button and specify your desired track.

If you select the non-archival track:

Provide a link to your preprint/publication and upload a camera-ready PDF (we will link to it).

If you select the archival track:

Upload a camera-ready PDF of your paper using the ACL formatting template, which can be found here: https://2023.aclweb.org/calls/style_and_formatting/

Additionally, if you choose the archival track, you must sign and upload the copyright transfer form available here: https://aclanthology.org/acl-copyright-transfer.pdf

Failure to follow these instructions will result in your paper not being included in the proceedings.

We look forward to your presentation and the valuable discussions it will bring to our workshop. Thank you for contributing to the success of NLP4Science, and we hope to see you at EMNLP 2024!
Best regards,

The NLP4Science Organizers

nlp4science@gmail.com



